
 

2020-11-17 
 
Brittney Mclean & Carl Purvis 
City of Halifax 
Planning & Development 
PO BOX 1749  
Halifax NS   B3J 3A5  
 
Dear Brittney & Carl,  

RE:  TIME EXTENSION FOR DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT  
AT 181 PLESANT STREET, DARTMOUTH. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to apply for a Development Agreement Time Extension 
(Non-Substantive Development Agreement Amendment) for the property located at 181 
Pleasant Street, Dartmouth Nova Scotia. 
 
At this time, we are applying only for the 1-year time extension for the existing 
Development Agreement. Please see the attached Planning & Development Non-
Substantive Development Agreement Amendment application form. As this is a time-
extension request only, we have only included a limited amount of information in the 
attached application form, as was discussed with Brittney Maclean, Planner II Halifax 
Planning & Development,. 
 
As discussed with Brittney Maclean, we have not included the required $5,000.00 fee 
for the Development Agreement Time Extension, as it is unclear as to how The City of 
Halifax is receiving these payments due to Covid-19 safety protocols. Brittney Maclean 
has communicated that The City will provide further direction on how to make this 
payment once this application is received. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zeidler Architecture 

Tyler Loewenhardt 
Project Designer | Intern Architect, AAA 
M.Arch, B.Env. Des. 
 
 
Attachment(s):  Completed Client-Applicant Authorization Letter 
 
 
cc.  Carl Purvis, Planning Application Program Manager – Halifax P&D 

Jean Guy Beliveau, Partner – Zeidler Architecture 
 Morgan Allaway, Founder & Managing Director - SDCM 
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